


If we don’t hear from you by the above date, we will assume you are not authorised to continue receiving ongoing
adviser charges for these clients and these charges will be stopped from 31 December 2022.

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

fL &‘&6%#%.’6:“23

Richard Basham-Jones

Customer Experience Director
Royal London
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